
The 2020 Annual Community Thanksgiving Dinner,
 hosted by the Fort Bragg Presbyterian Church,

 was truly a community effort.
We are thankful for the time and dedication of the 113

volunteers who came from all coastal communities and
faiths to coordinate, cook, pack, serve, deliver,

decorate and clean. And we thank the many community
members who contributed to our dessert donation drive.
We extend our gratitude to our business and nonprofit

partners for their generous support:
 A Sweet Affair Patisserie, Diestel Family Ranch,

Fort Bragg Food Bank, Harvest Market, Safeway, and
Mendocino Coast Healthcare Foundation.

We also gratefully acknowledge the following businesses
and organizations, without whose support we could not

have fed a record 800 North Coast residents:
Braggadoon, City of Fort Bragg, The Color Mill,

Eddie Shipley Pumpkin Farm, Fort Bragg Advocate-News,
Fort Bragg Feed & Pet, Fortunate Farm, Geo Aggregates,

Imaginations Printing & Gifts, KOZT-The Coast FM,
KZYX Community Radio, Matt Rowland Events,

Mendocino Coast Chamber of Commerce,
Mendocino Cookie Company, Parents and Friends, Inc.,

Redwood Coast Senior Center, Thanksgiving Coffee,
Scott Miller Mobile Sharpening, and Tony’s Fine Foods.

With the assistance and participation of so many,
we did, indeed, celebrate together in spirit.

Gratefully, The Community Thanksgiving Dinner Committee.

Thank You


